

May 4, 2017

Dawn McAlpine City Clerk City of Barrie 70 Collier Street PO Box 400 Barrie, ON L4M 4T5



Dear Dawn McAlpine

Re: Facility spaces available for partnership proposals

The Simcoe County District School Board (SCDSB) encourages opportunities to work with partners to share facilities to benefit students and the community as set out in SCDSB Policy 2345, Facility Partnerships. A list indicating where the board has requested capital funding for new schools or additions is posted on the board website <a href="www.scdsb.on.ca">www.scdsb.on.ca</a> specifically under Board, Partnerships.

The list has recently been updated. For further information regarding the potential for facility partnerships please contact Donna Austin, Assistant Manager of Community Use, at <a href="mailto:daustin@scdsb.on.ca">daustin@scdsb.on.ca</a>.

Yours truly

John Dance

Superintendent of Facility Services - Area 1B

da